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Announcement   

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2023 

Specification change: PS5R series switching power supplies 

 
IDEC would like to inform you of a specification change regarding some of our PS5R series 

switching power supplies. Details are as follows:  

 

 

1. Subject models 

PS5R-VB, PS5R-VC, PS5R-VD, PS5R-VE, and PS5R-VF series switching power supplies:  

All products (incl. special products) 

 

 

2. Modification details 

The line filter of the internal parts will be changed. Also, the labels will be consolidated as 

below. (For the enlarged view of labels, please refer to the next page.) 

Part 
number 

Current New 

PS5R-VB*, 
PS5R-VC* 

  

PS5R-VD*, 
PS5R-VE* 

  

PS5R-VF* 

  

  

 

Left side Right side Left side Right side 

Left side Right side Left side Right side 

Left side Right side Left side Right side 
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Enlarged view of labels 
Part 

number 
Current New 

PS5R-VB* 

  

 

Note: Due to the label change, there is a slight shape change on both sides of the product 

case (no change in external dimensions and specifications). 

There is no other specification change. 
 

 

3. Schedule 

Starting December 2023 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 

Note: Current and new products may be mixed in the same shipment. 

 

 

4. Part number and prices 

No change 

 

 

5. Identification 

Modified products will have an identification letter “A” on their product cases.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This identification letter will be used with modified products made until June 2024. 

 

 

 


